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Response 
 

As shown in Table 3-5 of the Mitigated Negative Declaration, implementation of the Proposed 
Project would reduce current sewer loading into the marsh by approximately 16,700 pounds per year 
(lbs/yr) and by approximately 51,000 lb/yr at full buildout of approximately 291 parcels (HSE, 2008).  
The application for the NPDES permit would include additional discussion of the Proposed Project’s 
beneficial impacts to the marsh.   
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